
A message from GLOVER ES 

 

Dear Glover Families, 

Between the ducks and the art show and all of the exciting classroom events, this week was a busy one! Be 

sure to follow us on Twitter @GloverSchool to see pictures of all of the excitement! 

We hope you enjoy these two videos. The first is produced by our music teacher, Anthony Reynolds, and is a 

wonderful song that he created and taught our young musicians in honor of the Buddy Bench. It will certainly 

make you smile! If you don’t know, there is a Buddy Bench on both playgrounds, generously donated by the 

fifth grade class of 2018, and students know that if they’re looking for a buddy to play with on the playground, 

they just need to take a seat and someone will be right over to play! The second is the link to the Duck Walk 

video in case you missed my previous email. 

Buddy Bench: ​https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OcyG-01_mgc&feature=youtu.be 

Duck Walk: ​https://animoto.com/play/MTqTibftQEgMZ0vMfMClqQ 

Book Fair:​ The Book Fair will be open today until 4pm if you haven’t gotten a chance to visit and would like 

to stop by! Please just check in at the front office. 

Field Day and End of Year Picnic:​ Field Day will be held during the day on Monday, June 10th at Milton 

Academy and we need your help to make it a success!! The Year of End Picnic is a wonderful Glover tradition 

that will be held from 6-7:30 that evening.  We are also looking for volunteers! 

Perhaps you can come before school/work to help set-up tents? Or during the day to escort your child's class or 

run a game? Are you a nurse that can help out? Do you have a wagon we can borrow to help shuttle water 

bottles to each game? Or that night to help with the Year End Picnic? There is something for everyone!  Please 

sign-up below to help out! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040e4fafaf22a75-field 

Please note: the rain date for Field Day and the End of Year Picnic is Wednesday, June 12. Please see attached 

for additional information. 

The schedule is as follows: 

9:30 to 10:45: Third and Fourth Grade 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OcyG-01_mgc&feature=youtu.be
https://animoto.com/play/MTqTibftQEgMZ0vMfMClqQ
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040e4fafaf22a75-field


11:00 to 12:00: Kindergarten and First Grade 

1:00 to 2:15: Second and Fifth Grade 

On the morning of Field Day, please make sure your child is equipped with hat, sunblock, sneakers and large 

water bottle for field day. Please reach out to your child's teacher with any concerns/limitations. 

All families and children are invited to the back playground on the evening of Monday, June 10 for the end of 

year picnic! This is a wonderful time to come together and celebrate a great year while looking forward to 

another amazing year next year! Please join us from 6-7:30pm and bring blankets, chairs, and food for a picnic. 

Pizza and water will be available for purchase and we will have slushies provided compliments of the PTO. 

Entertainment will be provided by Chris @LovingLifeMusic! This is not a drop-off event. Email 

gloverpto@gmail.com with any questions. 

Junior Achievement Comes to Glover​:​ We are so excited to bring JA to Glover again on June 7. To 

volunteer, please sign up here: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DXiITXyk4OaKuDQxlObk0ZfETolEni8GsSuTzBsk91M/edit​. We still 

have a few classrooms with no volunteers so please check to see if your child’s classroom is in need of 

helpers! 

Incoming Kindergarten Visit:​ On Tuesday, June 11, we will be welcoming our newest Glover Kids to the 

building for a building tour, a visit on a school bus, and a popsicle on the playground. Feel free to share this 

with any incoming Kindergarten families! 

Box Tops:​ Our final Box Tops collection drive of the year is happening now! Please submit all box tops to 

your classroom teachers by June 6. You may place them in baggies or use the attached collection sheet. Also, 

there are exciting changes coming to the box top program. See the attached parent letter for more information. 

Questions can be directed to Jennifer.Queally@yahoo.com. 

Upcoming Dates: 

Monday, June 3: Fifth Grade Pongo Hockey Game- 1:30-3:00pm in Glover gym 

Wednesday, June 5: Fifth Grade Graduation Ceremony (9:15) and Fifth Grade Day 

Thursday, June 6: Grade Five Step Up to Pierce Day 

Friday, June 7: Junior Achievement in a Day 

Monday, June 10: Field Day and End of Year Picnic 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DXiITXyk4OaKuDQxlObk0ZfETolEni8GsSuTzBsk91M/edit


Tuesday, June 11: Incoming Kindergarten Visit- 9:30 

Wednesday, June 12: Fifth Grade Graduation Ceremony and Fifth Grade Day rain date 

Thursday, June 13: Grade Four Egg Drop 10:15am 

Thursday, June 13: Fifth Grade Tour of Milton 

Monday, June 17: Last Day of School 

In Partnership, 

Karen McDavitt 

Principal, Glover Elementary School 

 

File attachments: 

Boxtop Collection Sheet.pdf 

boxtop parent letter 05 31.pdf 

This e-mail has been sent to you by GLOVER ES. To maximize their communication with you, you may be receiving 

this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from 

GLOVER ES, please ​click here​ to unsubscribe. 

 

To view the GLOVER ES privacy policy, please ​click here​. 

 

Attachments area 

Preview YouTube video The Buddy Bench Song! 

 

https://connectdocs.blackboard.com/xythoswfs/webui/_xy-1160278_1-t_C1MsipHs
https://connectdocs.blackboard.com/xythoswfs/webui/_xy-1160189_1-t_7IYV3uGm
https://emailresults.blackboardconnect.com/Unsubscribe?id=cmartin@miltonps.org&iid=229813&iidn=GLOVER%20ES&dm=2&f=2
https://help.blackboard.com/Privacy_Center
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OcyG-01_mgc&authuser=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OcyG-01_mgc&authuser=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OcyG-01_mgc&authuser=0


 

The Buddy Bench Song! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OcyG-01_mgc&authuser=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OcyG-01_mgc&authuser=0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OcyG-01_mgc&authuser=0

